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Comments: | am against the 150-person POWDR redevelopment project proposed for Holland Lake Lodge. This
is not an upgrade to an aging facility. It's an outright expansion in a key grizzly bear corridor. The thought that
Kurt Steele was going to slide this through as an upgrade without an environmental impact study or approvals
from other Government agencies is short-sighted at the very least. The secrecy around this 2-year project is
suspect! How does an "improvement" plan go from the current 50-person capacity to 150-person in a critical
wildlife corridor? Please cancel the 150-person expansion plan. Why not 50-person, or a maximum of 75.



